
 
 

26 October 2020 

 

Night work at M5/M7 Cutler VC Interchange, Prestons (northbound) 

Westlink M7 is planning on completing work to repair damaged small movement joints and 
replace asphalt on the M7 Motorway at the M5/M7 Motorway Cutler VC Interchange, Prestons. 

Work will occur on Monday 2 November 2020 to Tuesday 3 November 2020 and Wednesday 
11 November 2020 to Thursday 12 November 2020 between 8pm and 5am, weather 
permitting.  

A map of our work area and detour is shown overleaf. 

Traffic Changes 

To minimise disruption for road users, crews will be working at night.  

For the safety of our workers, traffic changes will include a northbound exit ramp closure, 
detour, lane closures, and speed reductions. Motorists travelling from M5 westbound to M7 
northbound can detour via Beech Road to Camden Valley Way to Bernera Road, Prestons, and 
re-join the M7 at the Bernera Road Interchange, Hoxton Park.  

Northbound lane closures and speed reductions will also be in place from the Hume Highway 
and Camden Valley Way to M7 motorway entry ramps. 

The M7 mainline will remain open to traffic during the work, and delays are not expected. 

Contact 

Westlink apologises for any inconvenience and thanks motorists and the community for their 
patience and understanding while this work is carried out.  For more information, please call our 
project team on 02 9834 9200 or email info@westlinkm7.com.au. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Westlink M7 
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